
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Bookshop 

Apologies for the cancellation of this week’s bookshop. The stock of books were not sent from the 

supplier in time and so only arrived half way through Wednesday morning. The new date for the 

bookshop is Tuesday 1
st

 December. 

 

Christmas Fair 

Our Christmas Fair is creeping up on us – just one week left until Friday 27
th

 November. If you have any 

tombola prizes that you would like to donate please bring them into the school office or ask the children 

to give them to their class teacher. We will also have a teddy bear tombola, so it may be the perfect 

opportunity to have a little clear out of these before Christmas. All that we ask is that the soft toy/teddy 

bear is clean and in good condition please. Please would children give these to their class teacher.  

 

If you are able to help with the Christmas Fair, either during the afternoon or on a stall between 5.00pm 

and 7.00pm, then please see Mrs Layton or Mrs Miller. Any help would be appreciated as we have only a 

small number of Friends who are able to help. 

 

Road Safety Week – 23
rd

 November-27
th

 November 

This will be kicked off on Monday with an assembly by Les Gilbert from Northumberland County Council, 

who has been into school in previous years. He will then visit classes throughout the morning to chat 

with the children about road, scooter and bike safety.  

 

Angel Fest 

The Methodist church in the village will be holding an Angel Fest on Saturday 19
th

 December. We have 

been asked if the children would help by making angels to decorate the church. We would like to invite 

you into school to help your child make an angel. The details are below: 

Monday 14
th

 December – Key Stage one 9.00am -10.00am in the large hall 

Tuesday 15
th

 December – Key Stage two 9.00am -10.00am in the large hall 

Tuesday 15
th

 December – Reception 9.00am -10.00am in the Year 6 classroom 

 

Nursery will inform parents/carers when they will be doing their angels. 

 

If you have a child in Reception and in Key Stage 2, your Reception child will be brought across to the 

large hall to work with you and their sibling. Unfortunately, no other times are available in the busy run-

up to the end of term. 

 

I’m sure all the angels will look fantastic and festive in the church on the Saturday. 

  

 

 

Issue 10 
       Friday 20th November 

http://www.pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk/website 


